
 

 

                                                 

                                                                          

                                   F/B IONIS  

We inform you that due to adverse weather conditions, a sailing ban from the 

port of Lavrio has been in effect since the morning of Friday, August 8, 2025. 

 

Regarding the execution of the scheduled routes to Kythnos and Kea, an 

update will be provided after 12:00, when the latest bulletin from the Hellenic 

National Meteorological Service (HNMS) is released. 

 

If the sailing ban is lifted, the routes will be carried out at their scheduled 

times. Specifically: 

Friday, August 8, 2025 

Lavrio – Kythnos 12:45 

Kythnos – Lavrio 15:30 

Lavrio – Kea  18:30 

Kea – Lavrio  20:00 

Passengers who have issued tickets will be informed via SMS. 

 

For more information, you may contact the local Port Authorities, Central 

Agencies, or via email at support@tritonferries.gr 

 

LAVRIO Lavrio Port Authority        22923 20401 
Mouratos Shipping Agency        22920 22472 
 

KEA  Kea Port Authority         22880 21344 

To Stegadi          22880 28080 
 

KYTHNOS Kythnos Port Authority        22810 32290 

Binis Travel          22810 32345 
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